Subject: re: comments on CZMA

Resent-From: CZMAFC.ProposedRule@noaa.gov
Date: 08 Aug 2003 20:38:20 -0000

From: <desi666(@hindunet.com>

To: czmafc.proposedrule@noaa.gov

Vice Admiral Conrad Lautenbacher

Dear Vice Admiral Lautenbacher,

I am against the proposed changes to the Coastal Zone Management Act (CZMA) and urge you
not to undertake these changes.

The combined effect of the proposed rule changes is to usurp state's rights established and
strengthened by Congress, NOAA's own regulations, and three decades of practice, at the
expense of our coasts. These rule changes ultimately facilitate coastal oil and gas development
without regard for any other use or user of our coasts. Please withdraw the proposed CZMA rule
changes.

Sincerely,
Ravi Grover

POB 802103
Chicago, Illinois 60680



